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TOWN/SCHOOL BUILDING COMMITTEE

Minutes - Meeting — July 8th, 2021

Committee Members Present: Chris Johnstone, Andy Bakulski, Steve Seiser, Shayne Young, Kate
Kennedy, Becky Roy

Committee Members Absent: None

Others Present: Robert Gilbert, CCS Superintendent, Sarah Robichaud

1. Meeting Call to Order: Chairman Chris Johnstone called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.
2. On a motion by Shayne Young, seconded by Becky Roy, the minutes of the July 8%, 2021

meeting were approved with one abstention.

3. Discussion of Projects:
A. Silver/Petrucelli; Johnstone stated that he had not received any information from Ken
Eldridge regarding updated construction costs.

B. Security Grant: Bob Gilbert explained that there were two companies, Vulcan Security and
Technology, and P.M. Resources LLC., that have completed security projects for several schools
in the area. Afier a brief discussion of their services, the Board asked Bob Gilbert to contact both
companies to set up a date to meet with them. A sub-committee was formed, Andy Bakulski and
Chris Johnstone along with Bob Gilbert will meet with the prospective security specialists once
Bob is able to set a date for a meeting. Kate Kennedy will contact Board of Finance Chairman,
James Millar to clarify the process for approving the 2018 School Security Grant in the amount of
$120,600.

C. HVAC — No Discussion.

D. Status of Current Projects: Bob Gilbert briefed the status of projects that are currently in
progress or that will be completed in the near future. Multi-purpose room floor is in progress
now, Exterior lighting for the school parking lot will be instalted this summer; New Split Rail
fencing will be installed by Pleasant Valley Fence this summer; Smart Boards are in the process
of being upgraded; funds have been allocated to install interior access to the attic however that
project has not moved forward, and funds have been allocated to paint the fagade of the school.

4, Next meeting date: To be determined based on results of contractor visits.

5. Meeting adjourned at 8:20PM on a motion by Shayne Young, seconded by Andy Baklulski.
Motion passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Chris Johnstone, Chairman
CCS Building Committee




